

Royal Air Forces Association Stockton & Thornaby Branch Branch President: Mr. D Grubb 215 Bishopton Road West Stockton-on-Tees TS19 7LU

Tel: (01642) 658131

Please address all correspondence to the above address

Councillor Mr. Colin Leckonby, Mayor of Stockton-on-Tees Municipal Buildings, Church Road, Stockton-on-Tees T18 1LD

03-02-2011

FREEDOM OF STOCKTON FOR THE ROYAL AIR FORCE.

Dear Mr. Mayor,

Re. Our conversation last week about the above Freedom for the R.A.F. of Stockton.

I put this forward to your predecessor last year, but with having two Freedom Parades last year I understood that was all the Council could do, so I am requesting if the Council can give it to the R.A.F. this coming Armed Forces Day, or in the not too distant future.

I do think that the link between Stockton and the R.A.F. should be bonded together as they have long been associated together since the 1930's and they always attend our Battle of Britain Parades and other Civic Ceremonies as well. We only have to ask and they are always there.

I do hope that you will be able to agree to this request, being ex R.A.F. yourself you will appreciate my request.

Yours sincerely,

Denis Grubb.

Branch President.

STOCKTON-ON-TEES BOROUGH COUNCIL

- 7 FEB 2011

MAYOR